John Paxne

From: John Payne <john.payne2@guamcc.edu>

Sent: Monday, February 17, 2020 10:12 AM

To: gcc.pio@guamcc.edu

Cc: ‘TOHGE GUAM’; ‘Marsha Postrozny'; deborah.ellen@guamcc.edy;

christine.matson@guamcc.edu; ‘Christine Sison'; ronald.hartz@guamcc.edu; ‘Jose
Munoz’; joachim.roberto@guamcc.edu; 'Aileen Ramiro'; arwen.franquez@guamcc.edy;
alexsilverio@dphss.guam.gov; 'Darlene Garcia'’; 'Bobbie Taitano’;
gregorio.calvo@phrsguam.com; ‘Zhaopei Teng'; fermina.sablan@guamcc.edu;
ava.garcia@guamcc.edu; Kimberly C Bautista; 'Gerald Cruz'

Subject: 26th Annual GSAT Assistive Technology Conference and Fair

Attachments: Inviteletter_2020GSAT Conf&Fair.pdf; Flyer_2020GSAT Conf&Fair.pdf; Fair Application_
2020GSAT Conf&pFair.pdf; Conference Registration_2020GSAT Conf&Fair.pdf

March is Developmental Disabilities Awareness Month, Guam System for Assistive Technology
(GSAT) will host its two largest public awareness event, the Assistive Technology Fair and
Conference. The GSAT Fair will take place on March 7, 2020 at the Agana Shopping Center
from 10:00 AM - 2:00 PM and will serve as a prelude to the 26th Annual Assistive Technology
Conference on March 20, 2020 from 8:00 AM - 4:00 PM at the Westin Resort Guam. The
theme this year is “Assistive Technology: Leading Our 2020 Vision.”

On March 7th, you are invited to showcase programs and services with the island community
by setting up a table display at the GSAT Fair. If you decide to participate as an exhibitor at the
fair, please complete the attached application form and submit it to the GSAT Center by
February 21, 2020. Application forms can be faxed to 734-8378 or emailed to
gsat@guamcedders.org. A table display will consist of one 6 foot long table and 2 chairs.
Should a display require additional tables, chairs and/or access to an electrical outlet, GSAT
will be pleased to accommodate your needs by simply indicating them on your registration
form.

The 26th GSAT Conference aims to bring together guest speakers from the island community,
schools, and employment on services being offered as well as opportunities to acquire
Assistive Technology (A.T.). If you would like to attend this event, please fill out the attached
participant registration form, and submit to the GSAT office on or before March 6, 2020 or you
may choose to register online .

Please help support their goal to bring about awareness of A.T., the GSAT program, and all
other community supports and services for individuals with disabilities and their families by
joining them.



